
 

 

CHR/BAP 
2nd November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to remind you that school will be closed on Tuesday 9th November 2021 as  
Mrs Gray’s funeral will be taking place on that day. 
 
Should any members of the St Michael’s community wish to make a donation in Mrs Gray’s 
memory, her family has chosen two causes: Cancer Research UK and the newly-formed Jayne 
Gray Bursary, both of which can be accessed via the link below: 
 
https://www.memorygiving.com/jaynegray 
 
Thank you again for your ongoing support and for the many kind messages we have received in 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Handy-Rivett 
Acting Headteacher 
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